

Dear Mr. Joe Frye Jr.,

My name is Gracie Stover, and I am an engineering major at Rend Lake College. I am currently a sophomore, and I am looking forward to receiving my associate in science and my associate in art this spring. I plan to return to Rend Lake next year to complete my associate in engineering. I also have taken a great interesting in programming and have elected to teach myself how to code.

After graduation, I plan on attending the University of Central Florida to complete my bachelor's in computer engineering. I am extremely grateful to receive the North Carolina Coal Institute Scholarship. Education has always been extremely important to me because it helps me become a better person. I take my education very seriously and consider all my options.

I am very thankful to have this scholarship. Without this scholarship, my hope of becoming a computer engineer would have been more of an unattainable dream. I struggled to afford my first year of college, and this scholarship has made my drive to succeed even more prominent than it had been before. I want to sincerely thank you.

I cannot express how much this truly means to me.

Sincerely, Gracie Stover